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chARTS Hosts “Meet the Artists” Reception 
January 15th 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  

 
 The Art Committee of the Chino Hills Community Foundation, known as chARTS, has 

partnered with the City of Chino Hills to display the work of local artists in the lobby of the 

Chino Hills Community Center located at 14250 Peyton Drive.  The work of three Chino Hills 

resident artists is now on display at the Community Center and chARTS is hosting a “Meet 

the Artists” reception on Thursday January 15th from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  The featured artists 

this quarter are: Ken Perry - photographer, Tamara Wood - oil painter, and Hillary Miller - 

pastel, oil and watercolor painter. The artwork will be displayed for three months. 

 chARTS is led by local artists and art lovers who represent a wide range of expertise 

in fine arts, graphic design, music, creative writing, theater, and more.  They encourage the 

creation, enjoyment, and enrichment of the arts in Chino Hills.  The Chino Hills Community 

Center serves as a home base for chARTS.  They curate the rotating display of local artwork 

at the venue.  They hosted an author talk featuring World War II Veteran Wilbur Richardson; 

they presented a free concert featuring performances by local singer / songwriters; they 

featured a nationally-acclaimed opera singer and pianist performance; and, they presented 

theatrical performances including “The Complete Works of William Shakespeare – Abridged,” 

and a special holiday performance of “It’s a Wonderful Christmas Carol.” 

 Residents who may wish to share their special talents or artistic gifts are encouraged 

to visit http://chinohillsfoundation.com/contact-us/ to connect with the chARTS committee. 
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